
 
 
 

 

              

100 S. Richard Pryor Place | Peoria, Illinois 61605 | Phone: (309) 676-8736 | Fax: (309) 676-0603 | www.peoriahousing.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PHA Office is currently closed due to an emergency. 

Office will re-open once emergency has been 

resolved, as early as 3pm today, June 25th.  

 

We are still taking phone calls and emails. Please call us 

at (309) 676-8736 for assistance.  

 

If you have a life-threatening emergency, please call 9-1-1. 

If you have a non-life-threatening housing emergency, 

please call (309) 676-8736. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience.  

 

 

 

 

 


